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March 30, 2016 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note that we have updated Chapter 3 for the Immanuel Approach book posted on 
the “Getting Started” page of the Immanuel approach website. The new version benefits from 
many edits in preparation for publishing the book, and the summary of the Immanuel Approach 
towards the end of the chapter is especially much improved. 
 
I continue to appreciate your prayers as I work on the book. My editing for the first draft is at 
Chapter 36, with four more chapters, the appendices, and the glossary still to go. After that will 
be some help from professional editors and proofreaders, and also the index. Not to mention 
cover design and many other small details. My current hope is that the project will go to the 
printers some time in the fall. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
 


